[bookmark: _GoBack]NWSRA, in collaboration with Clearbrook, is proud to present the STAR Academy After School program. Through the collaboration, state-certified staff lead a variety of educational, social and recreational activities after school for students with disabilities throughout the northwest suburbs. Families are able to use their Medicaid Waiver funding to help cover costs.  The program is held throughout the entire school year in Rolling Meadows and Hanover Park, and the calendar is based on the Northwest Suburban Special Education Organization (NSSEO) school year calendar.  The program runs after school from 2:30pm until 6pm.  For more information on STAR Academy and transportation options, contact Liz Thomas at 847-392-2848, ext. 227 or e-mail lizt@nwsra.org.


